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												 2nd July 2021
[bookmark: _GoBack]For the school year 2021/2022, the school uniform will remain the same as in 2020/2021.  School bags and lunch boxes will be permitted.  Pencil cases should be sent into school when pupils return in September, and will remain in school.  
School Uniform 2021/2022
· School jumper
· School polo shirt 
· Black/navy unmarked jogging bottoms (not leggings) NO MARKINGS
· Trainers (only laces if your child can tie them – school shoes will not be required)	
School uniform can be bought at Cuddy’s Dungannon
We plan to review our school uniform policy in June 2022. 
Please bear in mind, we may have to change our plans if differing guidance is issued by the Department of Education in August. This will be beyond our control.  
We remain optimistic and realistic, and hope this information today will be useful when planning for returning to school in September. 
Kind regards
S Robinson
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